
Dear Women's and Men's Ministry Leaders, 

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Church Leadership Retreat, designed specifically 

for our dedicated women's and men's ministry leaders. 

Date: March 15-17, 2024 

Location: Hope Springs Retreat Center 

Theme: Strengthening Our Community 

This retreat will provide a wonderful opportunity for fellowship, growth, and spiritual renewal. 

You will engage in inspiring sessions, discussions, and activities aimed at strengthening our 

ministries and enhancing our leadership skills. 

Please RSVP by February 28, 2024, to ensure your spot. You can reply via email or contact the 

church office directly. 

We look forward to gathering together in His name and uplifting one another as we serve our 

church. 

In Christ's love, 

The Church Leadership Team 


